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GLENN HIGHWAY BRIDGE DECK PRESERVATION 
0001685/CFHWY00523 

 

Scope: This Federally-funded Bridge Preservation project will rehabilitate three Glenn Highway bridge decks: 
both Knik River bridges and the northbound Peters Creek bridge.   The purpose of the project is to mitigate 
rutting and extend the service life of the bridges/roadway while enhancing safety.  

The proposed work will: 
• Extend the service life of the bridges. 
• Reduce bridge maintenance costs. 
• Replace damaged drainage hardware. 
• Replace impaired guardrail and bridge rail 

where needed 
• Waterproofing the bridge and reduce 

corrosion.  
• Upgrade signs and striping. 
• Adjust utilities as needed. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Information: 
Christina.huber@alaska.gov 
(907) 269-0572 
 

 Anticipated Construction: Summer 2024 
 

 
 
Location Map: 
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